(Approved by the City Council on 11 September 2001)

APPENDIX 10

SELECTION PANEL

APPOINTMENT OF INDEPENDENT MEMBER TO THE STANDARDS COMMITTEE

TUESDAY 04 SEPTEMBER 2001 AT 1.30 PM

PRESENT:
Councillor Mallinson (Chairman), Councillors Dodd, Farmer and 


Mrs Styth

1.
 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE

Apologies for absence were received from Councillor Stevenson and Councillor Mallinson took the Chair.

2.
COMPOSITION OF STANDARDS COMMITTEE UNDER NEW


EXECUTIVE ARRANGEMENTS

Pursuant to Minute C.105/01 and PR.121/01 consideration was given to the applications for filling the additional Independent Member place on the City Council’s Standards Committee.  The City Solicitor and Secretary informed Members that the vacancy had been advertised in the local press on 6/10 July and the 15/17 August 2001.  As a result of those advertisements two applications had been received, one from Mr A Fraser and one from Mr N Budden.  

The City Solicitor and Secretary informed Members that having examined the applications in the light of the current regulations governing Standards Committee it appeared that Mr Budden would be ineligible for membership as an Independent Member as he is a serving Member of a Parish Council.  The City Solicitor further added that whilst Mr Fraser was a serving Independent Member on the Lake District National Park Authorities Standards Committee he was not there as a full Member of the National Park Authority but as a co-opted Member hence his application could be considered.

RESOLVED – That the City Council be recommended to agree the appointment of Mr A Fraser as an Independent Member of the City Council’s Standards Committee for a 3 year term to expire on 12 September 2004.

(The meeting ended at 1.35 pm)
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